

Little Roos Newsletter

March 2018

Welcome to the Little Roos Marlow Newsletter

What an exciting month it's been! Full of learning and fun.

We would like to thank you for being patient and understanding whilst we make the room changes with the Little Explorers (toddler) and Big Kangas (pre-school) room. We are pleased to announce the new setup is working very well.

We would also like to thank you for the children's amazing outfits on World Book Day and for the parents that came to the nursery during the week to read to the children. On one occasion the children were read to in German and they were intrigued. We wish you all a fantastic eggtastic Easter holiday!



Improvements Plan Updates:

-Letter and Sounds phonics scheme is beginning to embed in the children's learning and to further supplement our teaching. We have even more training organised for staff and for parents. Watch this space.

 Marlow has an Open Day on Sat 28th April 2-5pm. Please help us spread the word. We currently have some special offers for those that register in April.

Little Wallabies have been learning to count numbers in various ways within our environment, i.e. counting mini beasts, how many cups of water make up jug; sorting objects and singing number songs. Please try to continue this at home.

Little Explorers have been getting used to our registration board finding their names. The children have been extending their communication skills reflecting on real life experiences i.e. people we love for mother's day and Sports Relief events.

Big Kangas have been focusing on different mathematical activities. They have been learning about properties of different 2D shapes and will be moving onto 3D. As the holiday season has started the children have been talking about where they are going on holiday. We have a holiday map so the children can learn about where the different countries they are visiting are located on the map*.

Easter Bank Holiday Fees Reminders

The nursery is closed on bank holidays: Friday 30th March and Monday 2nd April. The April invoices will be emailed on the 3rd April and fees are due by 15th of the month at the latest please. Thank you.

Events (please check Facebook page also) Mother's day breakfast: Thank you to all grand/parents that turned up to have breakfast with the children, the children were confident to speak to each other's parents and were asking lots of questions. Family photos: please could you email the nursery a family photo so that we can add it to our family board in the corridor. *Easter holiday: Please email us photos of

your outings/holidays, so we can use them as a talking point when doing group time. St George's day on Monday 23rd April: Please can all children dress in red and

white to help us celebrate this day.

Muddy Puddle Walk - W/C 23rd to 29th April We would like to get the children involved in raising money for Save the Children charity by doing a sponsored muddy puddle walk. Please keep an eye on our parent white board for more information.